
On November 7, 2024 members of the Board of Education and the Middletown Federation of Teachers met to 
review applications for Professional Improvement Fund grant awards. In all, $6,099.00 total was awarded.  Of the 
four applications submitted, the committee recommends the approval, either whole or in part, of all the following 
three:

 

1.

 

Painting Light & Color

Sean Callahan, MHS Art

Requested- $450.00

Approved- $450.00

 

2.

Savannah College of Art & Design Educator Forum

Catherine Lendler, Spencer Art

Requested- $1450.00

Approved- $1450.00

 

 

3.

 

LETRS Training (Language Essentials for Teachers of Reading & 
Spelling)

Elisa Sheffield, Wesley EIST

Requested- $4199.00

Approved-  $4199.00

Respectfully submitted,

Dr. Stacey McCann
Assistant Superintendent of Teaching & Learning


